
Bryan Holley


From: Bryan Holley


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 11:43 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA Ethics


Hello,


I write to express my shock and disappointment at the failed leadership at NOAA who decided to lick


Trump's shoes and help the toddler-in-chief with his little boy sharpie tantrum.


One question, how will those who decided to do this, a) look themselves in the mirror going forward or b)


sleep?


Good story to tell your kids and grand-kids in the years ahead as you remember your noble service to NOAA


and the Liar In Chief.


In one tiny move, you turned your backs on the many wonderful NOAA employees who provide so many


services to us, and to use a current Irish phrase, you ‘shat on the carpet for the world to see.'


Good luck serving the Dickhead in Chief going forward,


Best,


Bryan Holley


Ashland, Oregon
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